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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

26 April 2021.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
First Holy Communion will be celebrated on Saturday 15th May at 10.30 a.m. for Group 1 and at 12 noon for Group 2. We would like to reassure you that we are organising these ceremonies with your family’s safety in mind. This letter will inform you of how we will proceed on the day, taking into consideration Public Health Authority Guidance for places of worship.

With the current social distancing measures in place, each child will be allocated a pew, which can be used to accommodate members of their own household. The communicant should sit on the aisle side of their pew and Fr Mooney will bring the Holy Communion to them rather than having to approach the altar at communion time. To limit the amount of movement during the service, the readings, prayers of the faithful etc. will be read by members of the school staff.
Please note there is a one-way system operating in the church. Entry is by the main door and exit is via the side doors. Also, face masks should be worn by adults once inside.
We would like to make you aware that the First Holy Communion mass will be live-streamed to allow those who cannot be present in the church on the day to enjoy the ceremony. Mass is live-streamed each Sunday and you can help prepare your child for their big day by participating in the Sunday Mass in this way prior to your child’s First Holy Communion.
We hope that a photographer will be present on the day to take family group photographs before the ceremony. Please observe social distancing as this is happening.

Finally, to keep everyone safe we would like to avoid family groups gathering together outside the church after the ceremony and we would ask that you disperse as quickly as possible to enjoy the rest of this special day with your child.

We are just delighted that your child will be able to make their First Holy Communion, and we look forward to celebrating this very special day with you. Best wishes to all the Communicants and their families, from the staff and pupils of St. Bronagh’s P.S. 

Yours sincerely,
Mr John Gallagher, Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450
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